Date:

Dear Parent/Guardians of:
Your child has been referred for Response to Intervention (RTI) in the area of (literacy, math or behavior).  In order to help your child succeed, a Personal Intervention Plan has been developed. The purpose of a Personal Plan is to meet the needs of all students who might be at risk either academically or behaviorally.  
Through a problem solving process, interventions can be implemented in and out of the classroom to increase student achievement.  The plan guides us in a systematic monitoring of student progress to track student successes. We will provide you with an update at least twice a year to inform you of your child’s progress.

We know that your child’s success in school is important to you, and we welcome your partnership in helping to strengthen their skills.  As part of your child’s Personal Plan we hope to work with you to select activities that you can do with your child at home.

Together, we can ensure that your child reaches their full potential. To ensure that you have read and understand that your child will be receiving a Personal Plan, please sign the letter below and return it to your child’s teacher.

Sincerely,

Acknowledgement of Parent/Guardian:

________________________


________________________

Signature of Parent/Guardian



Date

